THE UNIVERSITY OF WARWICK

Minutes of the Meeting of the MRP Extended Project Group
held at 10.00 am, Monday 10 July 2006
Present:
Geoff Lindsay (Chair)

Alan Brown, Mark Childs, Marie Garnett, Kate Hughes, Sue Law
Apologies:
Gillian Hundt, Ruth Ayres, Paul Blackmore, Nikki Muckle, Robert Lindley
In attendance:
Sharon Neal
7/05-06

Minutes of the Meeting held on 20Th February 2006

The minutes of the meeting were agreed. There were no matters arising.
8/05-06

MRP Conference

CONSIDERED:

Marie Garnett reported on feedback received from completed evaluation forms and on data produced by analysis of the pre-conference questionnaires completed by participants. Professor Lindsay raised the issue of possible products resulting from the conference.
A number of possible outputs were discussed. These were:

a) Further workshops, which may have to be charged, due to budget constraints on the project;
b) A body of materials to support possible further conferences, which would focus on the issues facing academic project management as opposed to business project management;
c) Supporting materials would need to provide specifically for the needs of career researchers as opposed to individuals working on task based projects, whose specialist function ends with the life of the project;
d) Short guides, tips and what to do/what not to do publications; and
e) Bringing special interest groups back together at a future date, where interest has been expressed in this.
RESOLVED:
i) To return to these issues for discussion at a later date; and
ii) That there is a need for tangible products to result from the project.
9/05-06

Progress on Interviews
Marie Garnett outlined the context in which interviews were taking place. Heads of Department had been asked to identify early, mid and established career researchers to participate in the interviews and Project Reference Group.. A pre-interview questionnaire has been useful in allowing interviewers to structure discussions with interviewees. The remaining interviews will take place in July and August.
The issue of reviewing transcripts was raised, as was the need to ensure scrutiny of an interview from an early, mid and established career researcher, by all of the CAP team, in order to formulate an appropriate coding framework.


RESOLVED:

I) That interviewers will ensure that a transcript from each of the three career groups is reviewed.
10/05-06
Project Google Group
Mark Childs updated the group on the use of the Google Group facility. The key issue appears to be that users are not adding their own ideas and experience to the Group. Alan Brown suggested that the issue might be that the Group contains enough valuable and stimulating material to deter further contributions. 
It was also suggested that some users appear to prefer to retain their own good ideas for future use elsewhere, and that this is an issue for project management generally. 


RESOLVED:

That Mark Childs should add to these questions to the Google Group:

i) Can you let us know if you find it difficult to contribute to the Google Group because we are telling you too much?
ii) Can you tell us if you find you prefer to keep your ideas for use in your project or elsewhere, instead of sharing them on the Google Group?

11/05-06
Future Plans
The opportunities to develop a community of practice were discussed. The possibility of using participants at the MRP Conference to help validate our findings as well as working through the M1/M69 group was discussed.
Alan Brown and Mark Childs have agreed to offer a workshop at the Oxford Research Methods Festival on 18 July.. A group of about 40 delegates have expressed interest in joining this workshop. Alan Brown emphasised that the workshop should facilitate discussion which validates and informs the project findings. It is possible that this group of workshop participants may also wish to stay in touch with the MRP project after the Festival. Marie Garnett suggested that the MRP pre-conference questionnaire be adapted to use at the Oxford conference.

Geoff Lindsay emphasised the need to engage with other institutions, and the opportunity to engage with M1/M69 institutions was regarded as valuable. It was agreed that this is an opportunity to ask M1/M69 members to return to their institutions to debate and engage with the issues. The possibility of developing a community of practice within the M1/M69 member institutions was raised.
RESOLVED:

i) Marie Garnett to amend the pre-conference questionnaire and email to Alan Brown; and
ii) Sue Law to put an item on developing a community of practice on the agenda of the next M1/M69 network meeting.

12/05-06
Any Other Business
It was reported that the RDI logo has been received as requested. The total number of logos to be used on project materials was discussed.
RESOLVED:

i) That all four logos (RDI, ESRC, MRP and University of Warwick) will be used on project materials; and

ii) That CAP staff will obtain a template Powerpoint file using the RDI logo for future use.
13/06-06
Next Meeting

RESOLVED:

That the next meeting of the group will be: Tuesday 7th November 2006 10.00  
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